Ben Bolt - Palito Blanco Independent School District

Superintendent's Office

Mike Barrera, Ed. D. Superintendent of Schools mbarrera@bbpbschools.net Cynthia Garcia Executive Assistant cgarcia@bbpbschools.net



TO:

Administrative Office Staff, Principals, Counselors, Directors and

Secretaries (Staff on Eleven and Twelve Month Work Schedules)

FROM:

Mike A. Barrera, Ed.D., Superintendent

DATE:

May 21, 2019

SUBJECT: Summer Work Hours

Starting June 3, 2019 The Administrative Office, Principals, Counselors, Directors and Secretaries will be working new summer hours. They will be working Monday through Thursday from 7:30 a.m. until 5:30 p.m. and include a 40 minute lunch break.

The District will be closed from July 1st through July 5th, 2019. Regular hours will resume on July 15, 2019.